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ASSEDEL
L'Association européenne pour la défense des 
droits et des libertés 
9, Place de l'Esplanade 
67000 STRASBOURG

Strasbourg, 16 February 2021

Dear Madam, Dear Sir,

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of 8 February sent to President Robert Spano. The President has 
asked me to thank you and to reply on his behalf.

I would thus like to inform you that every two years, the Court organises a meeting with NGOs and 
that the last such meeting took place in 2018. Unfortunately, due to the sanitary crisis it was not 
possible to plan and organise a meeting last year. The Court intends to organise such a meeting in 
November this year, most likely as an online event. We have therefore taken note of your interest to 
participate and will contact you in due course.

Yours sincerely.

Marlalena Tsirli 
Registrar
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